
If you are a foreign citizen, report 
the loss to the police then contact 
your country’s Consulate. 

Has your passport been lost or stolen and you don’t have any other 
documents that allow you to travel by air? 

 

BOLOGNA POLICE HEADQUARTERS 
 

 
SAFE TOURISM – THE STATE POLICE HANDBOOK 

Are you in Bologna for tourism or to see sporting events or shows? 
For your safety, follow the advice of the State Police: 

 

 

 
 

 

 
• Also, remember: 

 
 make a copy of important documents (passport, ID card) or keep a photo of them on 

your mobile phone. 
 

 beware of pickpockets in crowded places and on public transport: always close the zips 
of pockets, bags and backpacks; do not keep your wallet or mobile phone in the back 
pocket of your trousers or in bags that open easily; carry rucksacks in front of your body 
and not on your back. 

If you are an Italian citizen, after 
making your report, go to the Police 
Headquarters Passport Office in Via 
Sant'Isaia 1 to have your passport 
re-issued. The Office is open 
Monday to Friday from 8.30 am to 1 
pm and 3 pm to 6 pm. 

In case of danger, health emergencies or if you are a victim of or witness 
to crime, call the single emergency number "112" immediately and 
follow the instructions of the Authorities. 

In case of theft or loss of goods and documents, go to the nearest Police 
Station to report it. The Police Headquarters Reports Office is in Piazza 
Galileo Galilei 7 and is open every day, including weekends, from 8 am 

to midnight. 



 
 be extra careful when you are out and about and wearing valuables. 

 
 when at the train station or airport, do not leave your luggage unattended and, in case of 

emergency or urgent need, go to the Railway or Airport Police office on the premises. 
 

 if using a car, do not leave goods or valuables inside when it is parked on the street. 

 
For more information contact the Public Relations Office of Bologna Police Headquarters at 
0516401900 or write an email to: dipps114.0000@pecps.poliziadistato.it 
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